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N S PCC EVERY CHILDHOOD IS WORTH FIGHTING FOR

NSPCC PANTS week
Monday 24t September — Friday 28t September 2018

Information session for parents/carers
2.15pm on Thursday 27t September 2018

We will be teaching children how to keep themselves safe using the NSPCC
Underwear Rule, along with other schools in Hounslow. We will be teaching
children that parts of their bodies are private and how to keep themselves safe,
without giving explicit information or telling scary stories.

The lessons will introduce a range of
ideas, all delivered in a way that’s fully age
appropriate. These include “appropriate”
and “inappropriate” touching, your child’s
right to say no to things that make them
feel upset or uncomfortable, naming parts
of the body, and who your child can turn
to if they ever feel upset or worried.

All our lessons will be delivered in a way
that is age-appropriate for your child.
There will be a special information
session for parents/carers on Thursday
27" September 2018, and more
information for parents can also be found
at http://nspcc.org.uk/underwearrule




